

Meeting Minutes 3/1/17

1. Scott
 - a. GSO officers meeting-some other GSOs make up first year groups instead of mentor and mentee program
 - b. graduate student's bill of rights (Todd report)-working on drafts for several months, not enforceable but a list of values (healthcare, meetings with advisors, lab equipment)
 - i. followed by policy document then enforceable document
 - ii. voting on document next March 22
 - c. next symposium speaker potential topics
 - i. entrepreneurship
 - ii. invite someone who was hired from symposium
 - iii. building professional brand
 - iv. Chicago-Indy corridor development
 - d. outstanding mentor award nominations received
2. Recruiting weekend Bev & Nicole
 - a. arrangements for meeting and greeting students
 - b. posterboard replacements
 - c. Scott will send emails about Friday evening events
 - d. event planning
3. Andrew
 - a. still no sand volleyball captain
4. Rick-no updates
5. Abhijit & Ryan
 - a. no ice cream social
 - b. end of first year social
6. Sudarshan
 - a. venue booked for CAPS seminar
 - b. Symposium feedback given
7. Joe
 - a. quiz bowl last Friday
 - b. coffee break will be done next week
 - c. pint night March 23 or 24 at the Pint with pizza
8. Jeremiah
 - a. GSO poster is printed
 - b. can start to put more pictures on Facebook page
9. Claire N
 - a. joint email with Ishant about recycling and tree planting days
 - b. Murdock photo next week
10. Claire L (absent)
 - a. poster session layout sent out
 - b. Truth and Beauty and Future Faculty
11. Swapnil (absent)
 - a. upcoming ChESS seminar
12. Next meeting will be during spring break-officers send updates if not present